
Worship this July and August 
 Join us in worship this July 
and August as we experience 
Paulôs letter to the church at 
Rome. We are going to wrestle 
with sin, experience the 
wholeness of grace and be 
transformed by Godôs goodness 
as we live a life of faith!  
 
 

July 30thð5th Sunday 
 
Join us at 10am for our 5th Sunday Breakfast at New Hope, brining a dish to 

share!  
Then in the evening, the Greater Brunswick Charge will be holding its first 

ever all charge worship service.  The service is schedule for Sunday, July 30th 
at 6:30 p.m. and will feature lots of music, both traditional and contemporary 
along with prayer and praise and a sharing of the Word by Pastor William.  Our 
first service will be held at Doubs Epworth UMC at 5131 Doubs Road in 
Adamstown.  

 
9am Contemporary 

Worship 
 

10am Traditional 
Worship  

 

Youth Group 

In June, we went to the 
Keyôs game with the church, 
sent our young people to 
Summer Camp and 
volunteered at Vacation 
Bible School.   

Join us for a Summer Picnic 
Party on August 6th to be 
announced.  

Also, please note the time 
and date change of the 
Mission Trip.  

August 27th we will be 
building a music wall at 
New Hope, then lock-in at 
the building. The next 
morning we will head to 
Berkeley Springs to 
deliver our project! Please 
RSVP with Katelyn.  

 

HOPE worth 
SHARING 

NEW HOPE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH OF THE GREATER BRUNSWICK CHARGE 

JULY AND AUGUST 2017 



 

 

Personnel and apportionments 
account for about $155, 000. 
Finding cuts of $18, 000 in the 
remaining $64, 000 is very difficult, 
especially with more than $21, 000 
already spent. An increase 
in  steady giving by 10% would be a 
more welcome path forward. More 
successful fundraisers could also 
help close the gap. 

Last year we faced similar 
difficulties. A Second Mile campaign 
and a 10-10-10 challenge brought 
us back into balance.  Since then, 
giving has dropped back to pre-
challenge levels. I have faith there is 
a 2017 solution for God to show 
us.  I welcome all thoughts on the 
matter and thank you for reading 
this.  I receive email 

messages 
at d.g.porter@comcast.net 

 
Don Porter, Chairman New 

Hope Finance Committee 

Carnival News! 
The New Hope Carnival 
Team is beginning its 
exciting trek through are 
area's summer 
carnivals!  The week of 
June 12th saw a team of 
dedicated volunteers 
setting up and then staffing 
our mini-golf game at the 
Carroll Manor Fire 
Company's Annual 
Carnival in 
Adamstown.  We were 
thankful to be supported 
by our sister church, 
Doubs Epworth UMC in 
this effort.  The Week 
of July 16th will see the 
Hope Worth Sharing/Mini-
Golf Crew will be a 

presence, each evening, at 
the annual Burkittsville 
Ruritan Carnival, where 
rumor has it that there is 
some pretty awesome food 
to be had! The carnival 
trek concludes with a stop 
at the Annual Jefferson 
Ruritan Carnival where, 
the team will join forces 
with the folks at Jefferson 
UMC to share God's love, 
mini-golf and face 
painting!  The Jefferson 
Carnival runs the week 
of July 31st in the 
evening. Come and share 
the fun and fellowship of 
these wonderful 
community events and 
stop by and play a little 
mini-golf!!  

Elementary Youth 
We had a great time at the Keys game and at Mini-
Week Summer Camp! Check out the photo page for 
photos! Join us on September 10th for our first 
Elementary Youth Group of the new school year! All 
Elementary School students are welcome! 
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and a handful more from time to time. 
We get an abundance of quality work 
at a bargain price. We are reluctant to 
seek any cost savings here. 

Administrative: $39, 414. The 
bulk of this category is the $21, 164 
we pay in apportionments to the larger 
United Methodist Church. This amount 
is not at our discretion. The rest is the 
cost of operating the church office, 
advertising, and conferences. 

Trustees: $26, 789. This category 
represents the cost of operating, 
insuring, and maintaining church 
property. 

Education/Outreach: $14, 200. 
This category supports church events 
and activities that guide our members 
in the faith and reach out to present 
our service and our message to the 
community. Restricted gifts and in kind 
support also play a large role here. 

Worship: $4, 850 This category 
pays the costs of our worship 
services.  

 

Finance Committee 
News 

 
Last month I went into some 

detail on the need for a steady 
spiritual discipline of unrestricted 
giving to meet 

the ongoing operating costs of 
New Hope.  Our income shortfall 
has widened to $8700 as of May 
31.  If trends do not improve, we can 
very roughly estimate a shortfall for 
the year  around $18, 000. In July, 
the Finance Committee will be 
examining what steps will be 
necessary to take to operate within 
our means. 

The 2017 New Hope Budget 
sets a spending plan of $219, 151. 
This is the sum of five large 
categories of budgeted spending: 

Personnel: $133, 898. Our 
largest expense is paying our staff. 
We have 8 people who receive a 
regular paycheck from New Hope 

mailto:d.g.porter@comcast.net
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